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Happy Fourth of July! 

  
hy do people like to dance? It has 

been expressed by some as a place 

to express craziness, wildness, 

sadness…a place where you can be 

yourself and find confidence in life. All 

of us have our own personal reasons for 

dancing and whatever they are, we are 

glad you are sharing them with us! 

 
We had a great opportunity to express 

our crazy selves in June while dancing to 

the Merengue, taught by Sandy Yeon. 

For all of you that know Sandy, you 

know that she pushes you to the very 

edge. You will learn something new 

when you are in her class. She will give 

us some additional moves in July at the 

next USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 

Dance, which is on Saturday, July 12, 

2014.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

  
 

We do not know if you have noticed, but 

our Chapter is growing!  Jamie and 

Doris Pennington recently joined our 

chapter. They are a lot of fun and 

anxious to learn new dance moves! 

Please help us welcome them to our 

chapter!  A special thanks goes out to 

John Brooks and Wendy Strauss for 

renewing with Chapter 6060. 

 

We are still looking for chapter members 

who would like to serve or the USA 

Dance Tri-Cities Chapter 6060 Board. 

The more board members we have, the 

more we can accomplish! We are having 

a lot of fun and we are enjoying 

expanding our wings. On July 10, 17, 

24, and 30
th

, we will be sponsoring four 

consecutive dance classes at the Boys 

and Girls Club in Hopewell Virginia. 

Gwendolyn Glenn and Jeff Dewey will 

teach this class.  
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On July 24, 2014, we will be dancing at 

the Petersburg Home for Ladies.  

 

We really could use some volunteers for 

these events. If you would like to join 

the Board or just volunteer for any of 

these events please let us know. It is fun, 

rewarding, and a good way to get to 

know other dance members! 

 

Chapter Dance Schedule: 
July 12, 2014 

Merengue lesson, Instructor Sandy Yeon;  

Music Randy Goodfellow 

 

August 9, 2014 

Foxtrot lesson, Instructor Gwendolyn Glenn, 

Music Edith Lanning 

 

September 13, 2014 

Foxtrot lesson, Instructor Gwendolyn Glenn, 

Music Randy Goodfellow 

 

October 11, 2014 

Salsa Lesson, Instructor Steve Kirvan,  

Music Doug McRae 

 

November 8, 2014  

Salsa Lesson, Instructor Steve Kirvan,  

Music Edith Lanning 

 

 December 13, 2014 

Holiday Dance – NO lesson 

 

 

We should consider every day lost on which we have 

not danced at least once.”  

― Friedrich Nietzsche 
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http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/1938.Friedrich_Nietzsche


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Till we meet again on July 12th for 
another Merengue lesson at 7:30. 
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